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Christmas already? 

 
Christmas light switch on 2008 

 
Volunteers STILL needed to help put up the 

Christmas lights in The Square, and to supervise 
the switch on event which will take place on 

Wednesday 3
rd

 December this year. 
 

Help with lights needed during the first weekends 
of November please. 

 
Confident users of ladders particularly welcome.  

Full insurance provided! 
 

Contact Nicki if you are willing to help. 
 

 

A new tourism guide for Wickham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All residents will receive a copy with the 
December Parish Magazine, there are also 

plenty of copies in shops around the village if 
you would like one sooner. 

 
Many thanks to Carol Duckworth for her 

extensive input and Neale Fray for providing 
lots of the photographs for the guide. 

   

 
Parish Council Meetings 

Held at Wickham Community Centre, all welcome 
to attend. 

 
Full Council 

7.15pm Monday 20
th
 October 

Planning Committee 
7pm Monday 27

th
 October 

General Purposes Committee 
8pm Monday 27

th
 October 

 
 
Parish Clerk Nicki Oliver 
Heatherdene, Turkey Island, Shedfield,  
Southampton, SO32 2JE   Tel 01329 835019 
email wickhamparishcouncil@msn.com  
www.wickham.parish.hants.gov.uk 

 
 

 

Congratulations to our 

winners: 

 

Brian Sharp Cup 

Malcolm Duke 

 

Wickham Parish Cup 

Lucy Marson 

 

Best Landscaped Garden 

Morgan and Susie O'Connell 

 

Best Colourful Small Garden 

Mrs Lewington 

 

Best Mixed Small Garden 

Mr Lipscombe 

 

Best Patio Garden 

David and Sue Roger-Jones 

 

Best Mixed Garden 

Ray Hatch 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

entered, the standard was 

extremely high. 

 

We look forward to receiving 

even more entries next year! 

 

 

 

 

 
The Parish Council 

has worked with 
Winchester City 

Council and local 
businesses to 
produce a new 
tourism guide 

funded by 
Winchester City 

Council. 
 

 


